
From: [Office of Representative Jason Altmire] 
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2009 5:03 PM 
To: [OJP] 
Subject: RE: FY 2009 CJS Earmarks 
 
Hi [text omitted], 
 
Unfortunately this is a little more complicated than we thought because the bill lists this funding 
as going to “Allegheny County” instead of the “Allegheny County Housing Authority.” Can you 
call me so we can discuss how best to deal with this? 
 
My direct number is [text omitted]. 
 
Thank you, [text omitted] 
 

 
From: [Office of Representative Jason Altmire] 
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2009 3:45 PM 
To: [OJP] 
Subject: RE: FY 2009 CJS Earmarks 
 
Hi [text omitted], 
 
Here is the information you requested. Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
[text omitted] 
 

Legal name of the earmark organization - Allegheny County Housing Authority 
• Earmark Point of Contact Information 

o Name – Frank Aggazio, Executive Director, Allegheny County Housing Authority 
o Phone Number – [text omitted] 
o Fax Number – [text omitted] 
o Email Address – [text omitted] 

 
Project Description:     
Allegheny County Housing Authority, in partnership with Harrison Township, is in the process of 
constructing a new community center to serve at-risk youth and senior citizens in the surrounding area.  
The requested funds will provide tutors, activities directors and equipment for recreational activities, 
computers and technology training, and supportive services for the after school program.  
 

 
From: [OJP] 
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2009 12:55 PM 
To: [Office of Representative Jason Altmire] 
Subject: FW: FY 2009 CJS Earmarks 
 
Hey [text omitted], [text omitted] provided me your contact information.  I’m trying to gather contact 
information for any earmarks that your boss sponsored in the FY 2009 CJS appropriations bill.  Please 
see the email below for additional information. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  Thanks for your help! 
 
[text omitted] 


